APT Committee

From: Michelle Del Rosario

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 2:33 PM

To: APT Committee

Subject: FW: Please research the health effects before approving 5G

Michelle Del Rosario Executive Assistant 808.270.7108

Michelle.DelRosario@mauicounty.us



Office of Councilmember Kelly T. King

South Maui Residency Office: 808.270.7108 200 South High Street, 8th FI Wailuku HI 96793

mauicounty.us

From: County Clerk < County. Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 2:28 PM

To: Council Member <Council Member@mauicounty.us>; EA <ea@mauicounty.us>; moana.lutey@co.maui.hi.us

Subject: FW: Please research the health effects before approving 5G

From: Nicole Busto <mauinutritionaltherapy@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 2:26 PM

To: County Clerk < County.Clerk@mauicounty.us >; Keani N. Rawlins < Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us >

Subject: Please research the health effects before approving 5G

Dear Council Member,

I am very concerned about the potential adverse health effects of 5G.

Please take the time to consider all of the consequences before approving 5G.

Towers. antennas are harmful to human health: https://ehtrust.org/science/cell-towers-and-cell-antennae/compilation-of-research-studies-on-cell-tower-radiation-and-health/

I appreciate your time.

Sincerely,

Nicole Busto

Maui Nutritional Therapy Nicole Busto NTP, CGP 808-463-7783